
Parish Council Meeting 2025-01-30: Social Media Update 

 

● Our page now has 61 Followers, up from 59,  and 18 Likes, up from 17 

● There have been 8 posts since the last Parish Council meeting. It would be helpful in raising 

the profile of the ORPC Facebook page if councillors would “like” our posts. Note: Both the 

original post, and posts on community noticeboards to which the posts were shared, can be 

“liked” 

● No suggestions for posts have been received from any of the Parish Councillors 

● Our most viewed post was the pre-Christmas reminder of how to contact the Samaritans 

 

Community Notice Boards to which ORPC posts are shared are: 

 

● Maesbury Marsh Community News 

● Morda Community Noticeboard 

● Oswestry and Border Community Notice Board 

● Rhydycroesau Chat 

● Trefonen Community Notice Board 

 


